
From: wannie armes
To: Kursikowski, Stacey
Subject: Marr:Philippo house
Date: Saturday, August 28, 2021 4:58:32 PM

I am writing  to ask that the developers in Ancaster  NOT be granted permission to "move" the
heritage-designated Marr-Philippo house currently  at 398 Wilson  St east Ancaster. 

We have  list too many of our heritage buildings  to greedy developers  who do not care. We
are trying  to preserve what is left of our heritage buildings  I  the village.

To move this building  is as crazy as filling in a wetland. I really  don't  think.k it would 
survive a move whether by accident  or design.

Myfanwy  Armes 
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